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Kia ora whānau,  
 

As Week 4 comes to a close, let's celebrate the many activities that have filled our school calendar 
so far. From sports tournaments to production practises, our school has been filled with energy and enthusiasm. A huge thank 
you goes out to all the parents who generously give their time and talents to ensure our sports team are a success. Your 
commitment not only ensures the smooth running of sport but also lasting memories for our students. This being said, we have 
only reached the halfway mark of the term, there are still many more opportunities on offer. Pae Tamariki, William Pike, netball, 
basketball, rippa rugby, and dancing with Sio are only a few that have been mentioned. Please keep up to date through our 
school app - Skool Loop. Pink Shirt Day was a huge success, with a number of students nominated to be given 'Upstander' 

Awards. Our school raised $290 for Pink Shirt Day and the Mental Health Foundation. 
 

Important to note, the school crossing at the beginning and end of the day can be absolute chaos on a rainy day, and as parents 
of NSS students, please stop at the crossing if you can see children waiting to cross. Also all students and whanau must use the 
crossing! If you are waiting on the other side please do not call out to your children to cross, or cross with them, as this is an 
accident waiting to happen. We have been in contact with the Police in regards to parents’ double parking, or parking in the 
driveway or on yellow lines. Safety is our primary concern and we will do all that we can to ensure our children are taken care 
of. As the weather begins to turn colder please ensure your child is wearing appropriate footwear (Black), school fleece/jackets 
to school. Reminders:  If your child is late to school they need to go to the office to sign in. If your child is sick or going to be 
away, please either ring the office or use the Skool Loop App to let us know.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out 
to our office. We're here to help. 
 

Ka kite ano 

Pa Paora – Deputy Principal 
 
 

Congratulations to the following students from North Street school 
for making the Manawatu Maori Rugby League Teams, they will be 
traveling to Rotorua for a tournament in the Term 3 holidays. 
Under 10s, William Pound, Manawanui Wiparata, Morehu Poi, Junior 
Hati-Moeau, Zevayah Hei, Ruahei Inu, Indi Cashell Ellers, Inoke Maisiri 
Under 11s, Arama Te Moana 
Under 12s, Dallas Rogers (missing in photo) 



 

 

2024 Term dates 
Term 2 

29th April – 5th July 
King’s Birthday - Monday 3rd June 

Teachers only Day - Tuesday 4th June 
Matariki – Friday 28th June 

Term 3 
22nd July – 27th September 

Teachers only day – Monday 26th August 
Term 4 

14th October – 17th December 
Labour day – 28th October 

29th October – Teachers only day 

 

Sports Fees due for payment 
 

Basketball $80.00 
Intermediate Netball $90.00 
Feilding Saturday Netball $30.00 
 
If you haven’t done so already please 
ensure your fees have been paid. 
 
Our bank account details for online 
payments is NSS BOT 03-0626-
0643630-000. Please use your child’s 
name and the sport they are playing as 
a reference. Please don’t hesitate to 
see Kim in the office with any help 
regarding payments.  
 
If you would like to make a regular 
payment this will go into an account and 
can be used throughout the year for 
William Pike, sports and camp.  
 


